Dear all,

In order to keep the ccTLD community updated on the proposal of the CWG -
Stewardship a webinar will be held on 12 June at 11:00 UTC. The ccTLD
representatives on the CWG will present the final proposal. The webinar will
be chaired by the ccNSO appointed co—chair Lise Fuhr.

As part of the update, special attention will be payed to ccTLD related issues of
the IANA Stewardship Transition. You will be able to take part in a dialogue
with the ccTLD CWG representatives and raise any questions or concerns you
might have regarding the CWG proposal.

To join the webinar you do not need to RSVP, just join the Adobe Room with
the two-way audio connection, or dial in using the numbers below. Should you
need dial out assistance please let me know as soon as possible.

Dial in numbers: http://www.adigo.com/icann/
Conference ID: 2838
Adobe Room: https://icann.adobeconnect.com/cwg-istp/

Welcome!

Kind regards,
ccNSO Staff and CWG-ISTP members


http://www.adigo.com/icann/
https://icann.adobeconnect.com/cwg-istp/

